
GIRLS WOMEN JUST WANT TO HAVE FUN! 

Submitted by Mary Kay Wilder 

 

Tallahassee Women’s Newcomers Club is a social group for women offering several large and small 
group activities each month. The club was established in 1973 and has helped women forge 
wonderful friendships for fifty-one years. TWNC welcomes ladies who are new to Tallahassee as 
well as those who have lived here for many years who just want to have fun! 

The largest attendance is at the monthly Luncheon that is always on the second Wednesday from 
11 A.M. to 1 P.M. Reservations are required by the Sunday prior to the luncheon. Generally, about 
seventy ladies attend and enjoy a wonderful catered luncheon, an interesting speaker, and a brief 
business meeting. 

 

Arlene Sandberg, Kay Campbell-Williams, Susan Ivey and Susan Potts, members of Music 
Makers, entertained the group with a sing-a long at the August Luncheon. 

 



 

Janie Fuchs, JoAnn Schlorholtz, Sharon Teskey, Jan Bell, Sue Livingston, Ivy Mitchell, Peggy 
Coppins, Leah Wiederspahn, Caroll Sankey, and Ro Kemper put on a terrific Style Show at a 
recent Luncheon. 

 

The Coffee is the second most attended activity with about thirty ladies monthly. It is almost always 
on the fourth Wednesday from 10 – 11:30 A.M. Breakfast items are donated by a few volunteers 
each month, and no reservation is required. It is a fantastic opportunity to visit with others and 
make friends. 



 

Jacalyn Boddie, Amber Whetstine, and Susan Gertel enjoy breakfast and conversation at a 
recent Coffee. 



 

Members had fun participating in a Crazy Hat contest at a recent Coffee.  

 

Social Hour takes place on the fourth Friday of each month at 6 P.M. Members bring a dish to share 
as well as their own beverage and spouses or guests are welcome. 

Many small group activities with twelve or fewer members are available to choose from. They 
include book clubs, card groups, Mahjong groups, walking groups, craft groups, and more. Any 
member can form a new group and are encouraged to do so. These groups are the best for really 
forming close relationships. Ideas for new activities just need to be approved by the Board. 



 

President Artis Gray, Mary Willis, Jaime Dexter, and Mary Turbak enjoy playing Mahjong. 



 

Meta York, Elizabeth Schilson, and Sue Livingston work on their beautiful needlework 
projects. 



If you “just want to have fun” please contact TWNC by emailing tlhnewcomers@gmail.com. New 
members are always welcome! Whether you come to one event a month or a dozen is up to you. 
More information is also available on our webpage https://tallahasseenecomers.com.  
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